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I have lived in Richmond Beach for 45 years and have used that beach access many times.  I did not know it wasn’t
public property.  Please make that a reality and purchase this for annexation to the park.
If it’s left as is with no signage, I don’t think there will be much additional traffic for the homeowners on Apple
Tree Lane.
Diane Bowers
19116 17th Ave NW
206-542-3004
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